
 
There is no data available at this time that would provide the total number of evictions 
undertaken on a no-ground basis. While we understand that the Department of Fair Trading 
undertakes a survey when bonds are returned, they do not collect demographic information 
such as age. We understand that our colleagues at the Tenants’ Union of NSW have provided a 
comprehensive outline of the data available. 
 
However, our data provided provides a clear indication of the growing magnitude of the problem 
and serious impact that it has on older people.  
 
Data collection is a clear area for improvement for the government. 
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